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Hundreds Coming to Salvation in Cambodia 
 

Over the past three months, Cambodia has experienced the most devastating floods for 40 years due to a tropical storm. Around 
240,000 people have been affected, with 39 people losing their lives.  There have been landslides in at least 19 of the country’s 25 
provinces and thousands of hectares of rice and other crops have been damaged.   
 

DPM-Cambodia Director Huy and the team saw this as an opportunity to reach out and bless some of those who were affected. So 
during October and November, they travelled to Banteay Meanchey and Battambang provinces (north west Cambodia) to deliver 
food parcels and Derek’s booklets, Divine Exchange and Extravagant Love, to 200 families.  They also shared the Gospel message, 
resulting in most coming to salvation.  The local pastors will now follow up with these communities.   
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 Villagers with Extravagant Love and relief packages 

 
If you would like to help us continue to reach Cambodia with Derek’s teaching of God’s Word, you can do so by making a 
secure on-line donation at www.derekprince.co.nz.  Select ‘Give’ and then ‘Cambodia’.  Or you can post your donation to 
Derek Prince Ministries, PO Box 2029, Christchurch 8140.   
 

Many thanks for your wonderful support and ongoing prayers. 
 

God’s blessings 
 

 
 
 
 

Warren Smith, Regional Director, Asia/Pacific 
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